
  
March 25, 2010   

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Transit Commission recommends that City Council:  

1. approve additional in-year project cost commitment of $2,148.829 million on this fully 
funded, stand-alone project, bringing the total commitment up to the approved 
project cost for the TYSSE Project to $2,634.171 million.  

Background:  

At its meeting on Wednesday, March 24, 2010 the Commission considered the attached 
report entitled, “Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension Project – Request for Full 
Project Commitment Approval.”  

The Commission took the following action:  

1.  Approved an increase of $2.149 billion in project approval for the Toronto-York 
Spadina Subway Extension (TYSSE) Project.  

2. Forwarded this report to the City of Toronto with a request for additional in-year 
project cost commitment of $2,148.829 million on this fully funded, stand-alone 
project to be forwarded for City Council approval, bringing the total commitment up to 
the approved project cost for the TYSSE Project to $2,634.171 million.  

The Commission’s recommendation is forwarded to Toronto City Council for its 
consideration.  

Sincerely,  

Original signed by  

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
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